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November 19, 2024 
 
 

Ref: 302245 
 
 

Carolyn Broady, President 
British Columbia School Trustees Association  
Email: bcsta@bcsta.org  
 
Dear Carolyn Broady: 
 
Thank you for your letter of August 30, 2024, addressed to the Minister of Education and Child 
Care regarding the British Columbia School Trustees Association resolution calling for the 
development of evidence-based curriculum on gender-based violence including resources and 
professional development. As Associate Deputy Minister, I am pleased to have the opportunity 
to respond and apologize for the delay in response. 
 
Now that the election results are final, the incoming government has appointed its Cabinet on 
November 18, 2024. We will ensure the matters you have raised are shared with the incoming 
Minister of Education and Child Care for their consideration. 
 
Thank you again for writing and for your advocacy on this important topic.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jennifer McCrea 
Associate Deputy Minister 
 
 


